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ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The Bankview Development Committee has reviewed the Land Use Amendment from 
R-C2 to R-CG proposed at 2133 18 St SW. Upon review the committee has no 
objection to the proposed re-designation. However we do have suggestions that should 
be taken into consideration as this development moves forward: 

 Would like to see an accompanying Development Permit Application 
 There is concern regarding parking access and the committee thinks it should be 

from the lane not from the street. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Development Committee 
Bankview Community Association 
 
 


